
31/08/2021

Dear Health and Wellbeing Board Member, 

Re: Southport and Ormskirk Hospital NHS Trust, Care Quality Commission 
Inspection.

Please see enclosed a report to the Board which details the latest Care Quality Commission 
Improvement Plan Report received by the Southport and Ormskirk Hospital NHS Trust 
Quality & Safety Committee (QSC) in June 2021. Southport and Ormskirk Hospital NHS 
Executive Director of Nursing, Midwifery and Therapies, Bridget Lees will present the report 
to the Board at the September meeting. 

Kind Regards, 

Eleanor Moulton. 

Integrated Social Care and Health Manager. 


